
  

 

 

Brentford FC Community Sports Trust are delighted to offer supporters of the Trust an unique 

opportunity.  On Saturday 4 November, the Primary Schools Day is back with Brentford 

taking on Leeds United in the Sky Bet Championship. We hope you can be there to cheer on 

the team whilst knowing you are supporting your favourite charity – all proceeds from the 

Community Day ticket offer are going directly to Brentford FC Community Sports Trust, 

enabling us to to continue with the work that we do using sport to engage, inspire and 

empower people in West London and to achieve their life goals. 

  

Simply click on the link below to download and complete the booking form and submit to the 

ticket office by Sunday 27 October 2017. 
 

For more information please contact Amy Crook on 02083267034 or via email 

on acrook@brentfordfccst.com. 

Click here to go to brentfordfc.com to download your form 

 

mailto:acrook@brentfordfccst.com
https://brentfordfccst.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8ef93b17a04145104005b6ac2&id=dd38427bf6&e=85263c5853


  

Click here to go to brentfordfc.com to download your form 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the game.  

 

Come on you Bees! 
 

 

https://brentfordfccst.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8ef93b17a04145104005b6ac2&id=a67283ddb7&e=85263c5853

